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OBGYN Warns of Pregnancy Issues Due To COVID Jab
Heather Hobbs and Dr. James Thorp MD, a
maternal-fetal medicine OBGYN, warn the
public of the dangers of the jab in pregnant
women and their unborn children. There are
multigenerational repercussions and long-
lasting damages occurring, as well as high
fatality numbers never seen before with a
vaccine.
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non-partisan truthful news source for patriotic Americans!
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perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.
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